
Week of September 4, 2016

Office Hours  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Friday 9:00 a.m. to Noon

Please help fill up our sign-up sheets in Fellowship Hall - TODAY!

To view monthly online church calendar please visit www.cedarburgcumc.org. 

September

654 987 10
WORSHIP 9:00 AM

Labor Day
Office Closed

Office Hours
9:00 AM to 2:00 PM

Men’s Study
7:00 AM

Barcel Violin
4:45 PM to 7:00 PM

Chancel Choir
6:45 PM

Office Hours
9:00 AM to 2:00 PM

Acts 29
7:00 PM

Office Hours
9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Office Hours
9:00 AM to 2:00 PM

Bell Choir
7:00 PM

Prayer Requests
Dorothy Wisniewski

In Sheboygan rehabilitation

Kevin Barnard
Chemo and Radiation for a tumor

Shirley Westphal
Upcoming surgery in early September

*See bulletin board for 
correspondence addresses

131211 161514 17
WORSHIP 8:00 AM

and 10:15 AM
Sunday School For All 

Ages 9:15 

Financial Peace U.
4:00 PM

Acts 29
7:00 PM

Men’s Study
7:00 AM

Agape Meal
4:00 PM

Chancel Choir
6:45 PM

Facilities
6:30 PM

Staff-Parish
6:30 PM

Finance
7:00 PM

Mary Martha Luncheon
12:30 PM 

Remington’s River Inn
Thiensville

Youth Ministries
Kick-off
6:00 PM

Bell Choir
7:00 PM

Looking Ahead
Greeters: 8:00 a.m. - Dan Quirk, Kim Engebretson		 10:15 a.m. - Jerry & Maxine Johnson
Coffee Fellowship: 8:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer		 10:15 a.m. - Lange Family
PC Operator: 8:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer		 10:15 a.m. - Need Volunteer	
Sound: 8:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer		 10:15 a.m. - Need Volunteer
Nursery: Infants 9:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer		 10:15 a.m. - Need Volunteer
	  Toddler 9:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer		 10:15 a.m. - Need Volunteer
Acolyte: Need Volunteer
Welcome Center: 8:00 a.m. - Ellyn Wagner		 10:15 a.m. - Rhea Slawter

Sunday, September 11, 2016

To All CUMC Friends

“We want to thank you for the prayers, food, visits, etc. 
while Maury and I recovered from surgery and the heart 
attack. It has been a long time and many people have 
helped us through it. We appreciate the Befrienders visits 
and prayers of everyone visiting.”

Helen and Maury Peace 





Outreach
September Food Collection —  Family Sharing of 
Ozaukee County will be the recipient of our September 
Food Drive. Thank you for your generous donations! 

Coin Drive —  September 1st through December 31st. 
Our funds will go to meet Harbor House Crisis Shelter’s 
greatest needs. Harbor House Crisis Shelter’s mission is to 
provide hospitable shelter, transitional living and services 
for homeless women and families. 

Family Promise Update —  Our next hosting week is 
September 11th—18th.  Please check your calendars and 
fill in our final needs.  If you have ANY questions about 
any of the areas, please ask Val Nichols or Carla Schmidt.  
All of our guests have expressed thanks for the way they 
have been received at CUMC. Due to the long Labor Day 
weekend coming right before our week, we need to have 
all positions filled by today, August 28th. The sign-up sheet 
is up in Fellowship Hall.

Agape Meal —  Our next Agape Meal date is Sept. 15th. 
Please continue to support the meal program at Agape 
Community Center, 42nd and Kaul Ave. in Milwaukee. We 
need food, cooks and servers - so there are lots of ways 
to help. Sign up on the kiosk in Fellowship Hall. We will 
carpool from CUMC.

Church News
Financial Peace University  — Starting September 11, 
4:00 to 5:30 p.m. We are now committed to holding this 
life-changing course. Be a part of the growing list. If you 
have any questions, feel free to contact Ellie Wilmeth at 
(262)377-8278. Still not convinced? Come and try the first 
class for free!

Women Of Faith  — The Women of Faith will be 
continuing the discussion of, “Yes Lord, I’ve Sinned But I 
Have Several Good Excuses.”  This book is not one that 
condemns, but brings hope and joy and is about God’s 
grace. Our date to resume with chapter 3  is the second 
Monday, September 12,  at 1:15 p.m. in the church library. 

Mary Martha Circle  — Wednesday, September 14, 
12:30 p.m. at Remington’s River Inn, 130 S. Main Street, 
Thiensville. Contact Nancy Severson (375-4073) if you 
have any questions.

Electronic Newsletter  — In an effort to reduce printing 
and mailing costs, we will be sending emailed newsletter 
notifications for those who request it. Please send an 
email to PamK@CedarburgCUMC.org with the subject 
“Emailed Newsletters”. For each family member who 
wants to receive an email notification, please include their 
name and email address in your request. Requesting the 
emailed newsletter will remove you from the current paper 
deliveries. Thank you for helping us reduce costs!

Youth Ministries
Save the Date  — Wednesday, September 14, 6:00 p.m. 
to 8:00 p.m., CUMC Youth Fall Kickoff! Join us!

Children’s Sunday School  —  Begins Wednesday, 
September 11, 9:15 a.m. We want to partner with you to 
help your child discover and embrace a growing relationship 
with Jesus Christ. We would love it if you joined us!

Acolyte Training —  Acolyte Training will be held on 
Sunday, October 2, after the 10:15 a.m. service.

Blood Drive in honor of 
Char Mielke's 95th Birthday

Save the Date!

Monday, September 26, 2016
3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Please plan today 
to be a donor

Join Us!

An Old-Fashioned 

Church 
Picnic

September 18 • 11:30 a.m. 

Fall Schedule Resumes

September 11 - Two Services
 8:00 & 10:15 a.m.

9:15 a.m. Sunday School for All Ages
Preview Adult Sunday School

September 11, 9:15 Community Room

*Communion will next be served on 
Sunday, October 2 

World Communion Sunday

Sign up today!


